
Dear Committee members;

I am writing in opposition to "HB 2674" and asking you to kill this bill in Committee! HB 2674 is an unnecessary series of taxes by 
the legislature. This bill not only cost Oregonians unnecessarily but it will drive up cost for every Oregonian. There is no substantial 
benefit to the State or the Citizens. Increasing Taxes at this time is extremely troublesome! The State has endured extreme hardship 
at the direction of the governor and the lack of interest of the legislature.  HB 2674 is punitive, regressive and serves NO REAL 
IDENTIFIED purpose! Again I urge the committee to do the right thing and KILL this BAD piece of Legislation in committee! 


